
BAIE-COMEAU, OCTOBER 7TH, 1994 

MR KERMIT GEARY 
1266, RIVERVIEW DRIVE 
WALNUTPORT 
PENNSYLVANIA, U.S.A. 

DEAR MR GEARY, 

I MUST TELL YOU FIRST THAT I HAVE VERY GOOD NEWS FOR YOU. 

AFTER YOUR VISIT TO OUR RADIO STATION LAST SUMMER, WE TALKED TO AN EX -ANNOUNCER 

WHO WORKED FOR CHLC AT THE SAME TIME YOU RECEIVED A SIGNAL FROM CHLC IN 1971. 

I AM HAPPY TO TELL YOU THAT HE CONFIRMED IT REALLY WAS CHLC-580 THAT YOU HEARD 

THAT NIGHT. HE SAID THAT THE ANNOUNCERS USED TO PLAY RECORDS OF FRENCH CANADIAN STAND- 

UP COMICS, WHICH EXPLAINS THE LAUGHS AND APPLAUDS YOU HEARD. 

I WISH SOMEONE COULD HAVE ANSERED YOUR LETTER IN LESS THAN 23 YEARS, BUT AS WE 

SAY : "BETTER LATE THAN NEVER". 

I HOPE THIS LETTER FINDS YOU AND YOUR WIFE IN GOOD HEALTH AND THAT YOU ENJOYED 

YOUR VISIT IN OUR REGION. 

YOURS VERY TRULY, 

MADELEINE ROSS (ANNOUNCER) 
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